
ANSWERS:
Special Education Today

What will the new school year be like for Connecticut's special education 
students?  How will the shortage of teachers and staff affect students with 
disabilities?  What is being done to support public school students with 
emotional disabilities?  What's new this year for older students who attend 
transition programs?

The next edition of Answers: Special Education Today will explore the answers 
to these questions and more.  Also, there will be interviews with special guests 
Bryan Klimkiewicz, Special Education Director for the Connecticut State 
Department of Education and Brian Gresko, Transition Advisor for the 
Connecticut Department of Developmental Services.  

As always, there will be time for Q&A with participants during this live 
webinar.  Questions may also be submitted in advance to kdaly@pathct.org

WEBINAR
Wednesday, September 6, 2023 ∙ 6:30 PM

Use this link to register:
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Mp_PCPLHSOGo670LRZepzA

QUESTIONS?
kdaly@pathct.org
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